Bizmatics, Inc. 4010 Moorpark Ave. Ste 222 San Jose CA 97117

March 30, 2016

Vincent Vein Center 601 Center Ave.

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Dear Vincent Vein Center:

We are writing to follow up on our notice letter dated December 31, 2015 to update you on the status of our review into the intrusion on the PrognoCIS application.

As we informed you in our initial notice letter, upon learning of the incident, Bizmatics launched a review to determine whether there had been an intrusion of its systems and, if so, the nature and scope of that intrusion. To that end, Bizmatics worked with law enforcement and engaged CrowdStrike, a leading cybersecurity firm based in California that specializes in post-incident response services as well as threat intelligence and pre-incident threat detection services. Bizmatics, with CrowdStrike's assistance, determined that cyber intruders may have installed malware in January 2015 and, through credential theft, accessed certain systems in the Bizmatics environment. Bizmatics did not become aware of the intrusion until late 2015.

Your patient records were among those stored on the affected systems. The potentially affected information may include patient names, addresses, social security numbers and health visit information. However, Bizmatics and its cybersecurity experts were not able to determine whether your particular patient records were actually accessed or acquired by unauthorized persons. With that said, we still have no evidence that any of your client's records were in fact accessed or acquired by unauthorized persons, posted online, or otherwise shared in a public manner.

Bizmatics takes data security very seriously, and has taken and is continuing to take steps to further strengthen its defenses against cyberattacks, including hardening even further its firewall and network configurations. Although no system can ever be 100% secure from unauthorized intrusion, Bizmatics is committed to ensuring its systems are secure as they can be in this environment.

We do not anticipate having any additional information to share with you about the incident. As always, we thank you for your continued support, and should you have additional questions, please feel free to call James Metzger, Marketing Director at 408-873-3030 x 211 or by email at jmetzger@bizmaticsinc.com

Thank you for your understanding.

Best regards,

Vinay Deshpande CEO Bizmatics, Inc.